
To whom it may concern, 
While practice diversity and equality is at an all time high and doing great things for our nation, this bill is neglecting the rights with a 
religious foundation. I am a mother who pays for private education for my son. I do this because I want him to grow up in a system 
that teaches biblical principles, and lays a foundation that we model within our own home. If this bill passes, you are taking away 
that bible foundation and doctrine by making the teachers put into practice things that are not biblically sound. This makes me very 
sad. Private institutions are just that- private. If you don't agree with them then you send your kids to public schools or other options 
that are available. If you pass this bill you are silence a religious organization. You are silence a huge population within this great 
country and you are taking away rights. Please do not pass this bill. Let private schools stick to their curriculum and biblical 
foundations. 


